The Sexetary of Xate for Exterral Affairs, the Hn, Mitrhell Sharp, announced
today that the Canadian Ambassador in Washington, D.C., Mr. Mrrcel
Cadieux, Q.C., and the Deputy Assistant Secretary of State for
Canadian Affairs, Mr. Rufus 2, Smith signed sn exchange of nétes
extending the NORAD Agreement for a period of two years, frem
May 12, 1973. The decision to extend the NORAD Agreement was announced
by the Minister of National Defence in the House of Commons on Arril 17,

The text of the exchange of notes is attached.
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